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CN ANNOUNCES CHANGE IN BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

  
CN announces that Jean Charest has resigned from its Board of Directors in order to focus 
on his campaign for the leadership of the federal Conservative Party. 

“CN thanks Mr. Charest for his engagement with CN over the last few months and wishes 
him all the very best on his return to public service”. 

- Robert Pace, Chair of the Board of CN 
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